www.ssccwi.com

APRIL 2016



South ShoreChamber of Commerce

Monthly Newsletter of the South Shore Chamber of Commerce

President's Message

Happy Spring SSCC!

Spring is a busy time for the SSCC. Thank you again Rachel Sorce and the South Milwaukee PAC for allowing us to host a spring election forum on March 24th. While the weather did hamper the attendance, overall it went well and those who were able to attend, I think, received valuable information for the April 5 elections.

What's next for the SSCC?

We will be having our next general meeting on April 13, hosted by St. Luke's South Shore in the auditorium. Our guest speaker will be Chief of Police Ann M. Wellens of the South Milwaukee Police Department to discuss the police department as well as the relationship between police departments and the business community.

May 13th will be an evening of networking, tailgating and balls and strikes as the SSCC and St Francis Civic Association host a Brewer outing. Get your Infield Loge seats at half price (\$21) and an optional tailgate for \$11 – who can pass this up? Don't strike out and RSVP today!

Tickets are still available for the 128th ARW Civic Dinner Dance on May 19! This is a great and unique event for all. How often do you have a dinner inside of an Air National Guard hangar? Come out and celebrate with the men and women of the 128th as well as the communities of St Francis, Cudahy, South Milwaukee and featured city Oak Creek. Individual tickets are \$40 and a tables of ten (10) are available at \$400.

I look forward to seeing you at our April luncheon. And please do remember to vote on April 5th.

Brian E. Williams

MEMBERSHIP MEETING April 13, 2016

12:00 PM Aurora St. Lukes South Shore 5900 S. Lake Drive Cudahy, WI

YOUR BUSINESS AD HERE!

FREE TO ALL CURRENT CHAMBER MEMBERS
BUSINESS CARD SIZE

MUST SUBMIT ARTWORK IN EPS OR JPG FORMAT SIZED 3"X2" TO INFO@SSCCWI.COM NO LATER THAN THE 15™ OF EACH MONTH TO BE INCLUDED IN THE NEXT MONTH'S NEWSLETTER.

IF YOU NEED ASSISTANCE WITH CREATING AN AD PLEASE FORWARD YOUR VERBIAGE ALONG WITH LOGO TO THE ABOVE EMAIL ADDRESS AND WE CAN HELP CREATE THE SIZE NEEDED

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 13, 2016 Brewers Game / Tailgate

May 19, 2016 128th Civic Dinner Dance

September 22, 2016 SSCC Awards Dinner Pulaski Inn

14th Annual Night at Miller Park



*Loge Infield Box Tickets *\$21.00* (1/2 Price, Reg. \$42)*

*Optional Tailgate Party *\$11.00**

Sign up before April 30th at Greg's True Value

Call Greg at 414-483-5550 with Questions



Sponsored by the St Francis Civic Association & South Shore Chamber of Commerce



COLONEL DAN YENCHESKY, COMMANDER OF THE 128TH AIR REFUELING WING AND THE CIVIC DINNER DANCE COMMITTEE CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO ATTEND THE 36TH ANNUAL CIVIC DINNER DANCE

THURSDAY, MAY 19, 2016

128th Air Refueling Wing 1919 East Grange Ave - Milwaukee, WI 53207

> 5:15 p.m. - Social Hour 6:25 p.m. - Dinner Program

\$40 per person, Reserved table of 10 available Admission by ticket only - Picture ID required

Civilian: Coat & Tie or Semi-Formal Military: Mess Dress or Service Dress



Please RSVP before April 30, 2016South Shore Chamber at 414-483-8615